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Brethren                 March 4, 2021
  
 Greetings in the lovely name of our risen Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We hope and pray this 
finds you well and faithful in the service of our Lord!! 
 
 This is indeed an exciting letter for us to write!! This is because our next letter will be 
sent out after we arrive in Papua New Guinea, Lord willing!!  
 
 Last month, we asked you to pray with us that our quarantine application would be 
approved in time for us to be able to board our flights at this end of March. We can happily 
report that our application was approved!! We were expecting this to take a while to get returned, 
as many folks have told us that these applications have taken weeks and even months to be approved, but 
we actually received it back in less than 24 hours!!  

Not only are we approved, but we were also cleared to be able to spend our 14 days of quarantine in 
Mount Hagen (the city we will be living in when we get to PNG). This means we will only be just down the 
street from the Eric Fair family, another missionary family from our home church who have made 
themselves available to help us with any needs we may have during these 2 weeks. This will be a 
tremendous help to us both practically and financially!! 

 
In February, we were blessed to visit 5 different churches in the states of New York, 

Ohio, and Tennessee, and are happy to report that we have also received news of 2 new 
supporting churches!! We do not have many meetings scheduled for this month, and our travel will be 
very limited as we plan to spend most of our remaining time here in Beaufort, South Carolina with our 
home church  and family as we pack and prepare for our departure from on March 29th from Savannah GA 

When we leave Savannah, we will head to Los Angeles, where we will board the international leg of 
our journey. We will fly to Hong Kong, and then, after a 14-hour layover, we will head to the capital city of 
Papua New Guinea, Port Moresby. Once we arrive in Port Moresby on Aril 1st, Mission Aviation 
Fellowship is scheduled to fly us up to our destination in Mount Hagen. We ask that you remember us in 
your prayers as we head out on this incredible journey around the globe to start our new life in Papua New 
Guinea.  

 
While we are counting down the days until we leave, we also know that a lot still must be done to 

pack and prepare. We are completely convinced that we would not have made it to this point 
without your prayers, therefore we greatly covet your prayers in the days to come , as we 
transition to our new life in Papua New Guinea.  
 

“Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the Spirit, that ye 
strive together with me in your prayers to God for me;” 

~~Romans 15:30~~ 
 

 To God Be the Glory,  
         Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


